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Comments: The Green Mountain Forest is a national treasure and valuable to Vermont.  The planned clear

cutting is a bad way to manage the forest at this time given the extent of climate change, the habitat reduction of

the Northern Long-eared bat along with the negative impact of headwaters for Otter Creek.

 

Please reconsider and do not destroy the habitat and the old growth forest.  It will take generations to recover.  

 

Thank you.  


